
President’s Response 
Campus Issue 20-21-02 

Committee or Individual: Tracey Gomez/Staff Development Committee 

Date submitted: 02/25/2020         Issue/Concern: Staff Development Committee Meeting Time 

Summary of Issue: 

The Staff Development Committee is a Standing Committee that meets one Friday per month. 
Many members of the committee are currently flexing their schedule, and are not available on 
Fridays. To ensure that all members of the committee can attend, the committee requests that the 
meeting time can temporarily be changed.  

Action Taken: 

November 2, 2020: The campus issue was presented to the Executive Council. After discussion, 
the Council recommended that they would take the issue to their respective constituencies. This 
item has been placed on the December agenda. 

December 7, 2020: After meeting with their respective constituencies, the Council recommended 
that the Staff Development Committee can change their meeting time for one year, while 
standing committees are being reviewed.  

December 7, 2020: President’s Response completed, and Issuers notified. Campus Issue is 
closed. 

President’s Response to Executive Council: 

I have heard the discussion on Campus Issue 20-21-03. 

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed in accordance with the 
Executive Council’s response: The Staff Development Committee may change their meeting 
time for one year, with the understanding that committee restructuring is currently being 
reviewed, where future decisions may be made about foregoing, combining, or restructuring 
campus standing committees. Campus Issue 19-20-03 is closed.  

  

Michael Gutierrez, President Date 

12-07-2020




